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The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the United Nations and Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference to note No. GVA 2537, dated 19 May 2004, concerning Commission on Human Rights resolution 2004/116 of 20 April 2004, entitled:  “Responsibilities of transnational corporations and related business enterprises with regard to human rights”, the Mission has the honour to inform the Office that the Ministry of the Economy and Trade has provided it with the following information:


“Transnational corporations and business enterprises conduct their activities in accordance with the ordinances, laws and regulations in force in the country, in the same way as do other national enterprises.  In the performance of their work, they are subject to the terms of the Constitution and the human rights conventions and treaties concluded by the Government of the country.  They accord the utmost importance to human rights issues and are dedicated to the improvement of the material and moral well-being of persons and ensuring that they have access to comprehensive health care and to social protection.”


The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the United Nations Office at Geneva takes this opportunity to convey to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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